
Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection 
Division of Wetlands and Waterways 
Central Regional Office 
627 Main Street 
Worcester, MA 01608 
508-792-7650 

Public Notice 

Pursuant to 33 U.S.C. 1341 and M.G.L. c. 21 26 - 53. notice is given of a 401 Water 
Quality Certification application for [he Brice-Lemon Estates residential subdivision off 
Main Street, in Rutland, Massachusetts. The applicant, Brice Estates, Inc., proposes the 
construction of roadways, utilities, and stonnwater management Cacilities for the 
subdivision. 

Additional information may be obtained from Coler & Colantonio, Inc., Christopher M. 
Lucas, 191 Accord Park Drive, Noraell, MA 02061, 781-982-5473. Written comments 
should be addressed to MassDEP - Central Regional Office, Division of Wetlands and 
Waterways, 627 Main Street, Worcester, MA 01608 within twenty-one days of this 
notice. 

Any group of ten persons, any aggrieved person, or any governmental body or private 
organization with a mandate to protect the environment who submits written comments 
may appeal the Department's Certification. 

Failure to submit written comments before the end of the public comment period may 
result in the waiver of any right to an adjudicatory hearing. 


